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January 23, 2018 TO: Derivatives Markets Advisory Committee

ICI Global Trading & Markets Committee RE: Draft Joint Trades Letter Requesting Extension
of Deadline for FSB Survey on Incentives to Centrally Clear Derivatives; Member Comment
Requested by Wednesday, January 24

The FSB, BCBS, CPMI and IOSCO have launched a survey to study the effects of G20
financial regulatory reforms on incentives to centrally clear derivatives. The deadline for
responses is 5:00 p.m. (CET) on Friday, February 2, 2018.

ICl and other buy-side trade associations have prepared the attached draft letter requesting
an extension of the deadline until March 9, 2018, to allow for greater participation in the
survey. Please contact me by Wednesday, January 24 if this extension would be helpful
to your firm or if you have other comments on the draft.

George M. Gilbert
Assistant General Counsel
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